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Question for written answer E-004614/2016 

to the Commission 
Rule 130 

Maria Grapini (S&D) 

Subject: Addressing unfair practices 

If we want to make the most of the Single Market, we need consumers to trust the European market 
more when it comes to buying from it and we also need to promote consumer rights by ensuring that 
they are given accurate information. In the European Union there are traders who make offers based 
on inaccurate and unclear information. 

What legislative steps does the Commission intend to take to address those unfair practices? 


